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Date: May 2, 2022

To: School Board

From: Mary Kane, Senior Legal Counsel

cc: Guadalupe Guerrero, Superintendent
Liz Large, Contracted General Counsel

Subject: Recommended policy rescissions

The Board Policy Committee met on April 20, 2022, and discussed continuing to review
policies to determine which needed updates and which should be rescinded. Three policies
were put forward by staff with recommendations that they be rescinded. After discussion, the
Policy Committee recommended that the following policies, copies attached, be forwarded to
the full Board with a recommendation for First Reading en route to rescission:

a. 4.40.040-P Rose Festival Programs

This policy was adopted in 1971 and amended in 2002. The material does not
constitute a policy and is covered in regular District practice.

b. 5.20.030-P Appointment of Teachers

This policy was adopted in 1971 and last amended in 1993. The material does not
constitute a policy and is covered in regular District practice.

c. 6.60.010-P Summer Schools

This policy was adopted in 1971 and last amended in 2002. The material does not
constitute a policy and is covered in regular District practice.


